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TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

502 Deaderick Street, 4" Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243

February 11, 2020

Ronald W. Del Sesto, Jr.
Danielle Burt

Stephanie Fan

Morgan, Lewis & Bockius LLP
1111 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20004

RE:  Docket No. 20-00013, MTEL Long Distance, LLC d/b/a Ritter Communications
Notification of Corporate Conversion and Resulting Name Change

Mr. Del Sesto, Ms. Burt and Ms. Fan:

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your notification that MTEL Long Distance, Inc. has
changed its name to MTEL Long Distance, LLC d/b/a Ritter Communications.

The notification meets the requirements contained in Rule 1220-4-1-.08 and the Commission will
update its records to reflect the new company name. No further action is required on your behalf

and the Commission will close this docket.

Sincerely,

'\N\TG\/\JA&/ RS
Michelle Mairs, Deputy Director

Utilities Division

C: Docket File

Telephone 615.741.2904, Toll-Free 1.800.342.8359, Facsimile 615.741.5015
www.tn.gov/tpuc
www.facebook.com/tpuc





